
ECO Council Meeting 17.1.24-Minutes 

All members present except Year 5 rep 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

* Voting forms for the new ECO Council name given out and reps 

given the opportunity to choose their favourite three from all the 

suggestions.  Mrs Henson will then count up the results and reveal 

the winning name at the next meeting on Wednesday 7th February 

2024. 

*Mrs Henson then talked through the ECO review (the next step on 

the journey to becoming an ECO school) and how we need to carry it 

out to work out what we already cover in school and any areas that 

we need to work on.  Each year group of the ECO reps then picked a 

topic they would like to carry out in the review, leaving the other 

four to be filled in at the next meeting.  Mrs Henson to get the 

right paper work to the right year group and to send an email to 

teachers to explain what needs to be done. 

 

 


